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Date: 2021-09-25
First Name: Michael
Last Name: Phillips
Title: N/A
Organization: self
Address: 
City: Weatherford
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Senate

Message:
Splitting Parker County
into more than one district
is to dioute and divide the
most solid and reliably
conservative voting block in
Texas. Its a mistake and
will hurt conservative
candidates in the future.
Let Fort Worth and Tarrant
County stand on its own, or
not. Its trending the wrong
direction now. The solution
to THAT problem is the same
problem the republican party
has everywhere. Slate REAL
Constitutional conservative
candidates and give the
people the REAL choice they
deserve!
  Weak willed republikrats
and RINOs do NOT, will NOT,
CANNOT ever prevail. All
they are, are a speedbump to
creeping blue idiocy. Stand
and fight for
Texas.....While we still
can. I have seen the enemy,
and he is us. Stop trying be
all things to all people.
Youll end up being nothing
to anyone. Dividing Parker
County only furthers the
enemys dilute and conquer
strategy.






